October 19, 2015

To Whom it May Concern,

Re:  Shertine Construction Ltd

Shertine Construction Ltd has completed a number of Addition/Renovation
projects where BJC architects inc acted as the Architect of Record. In all
projects the clients were demanding with high expectations, the work was
complicated and the schedule was unrealistic.

Shertine rose to the challenge dealing with removal of discovered asbestos,
revising steel framing “on the fly” and still maintaining the schedule.

Notwithstanding many discovered site conditions, all projects where
delivered on schedule with a high degree of quality, to the delight of the
Clients and Consultants.

Along with skill and expertise, projects were administered with a cooperative
spirit and supportive good natured attitude.

Our firm would gladly have Shertine Construction Ltd as a contractor on any
of our future projects.

Yours truly,
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